
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE August 17, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Cal Cities Annual Conference Resolution Packet 
  

Background and Analysis:  

Cal Cities (formerly League of California Cities) has provided a packet for the upcoming 

2021 Annual Conference which includes resolutions that will be introduced at the annual 

conference and referred to Cal Cities policy committees for consideration. 

 

It is recommended that the City Council determine a position on the resolutions 

presented so that the voting delegate may represent the City’s position.  

Fiscal Impact: 

City Staff estimates the cost to prepare this staff report to be $75. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Discuss and determine a position on the presented resolution to be considered at 

the upcoming 2021 Cal Cities Annual Conference.  

Attachments: 

A. 2021 Annual Conference Resolution Packet 


